
This year the Social Science Secondary Education (History) Program consisted of six 

students. Three students took and passed the Illinois State 114 exam.  All three noted that 

the study aids purchased by the History Department were of help in preparing for the 

exam.  Additionally, in the Spring one 



Historiography papers from Dr. Kovalcik to add to the assessment, and is working with 

Dr. Monroe to devise one more method to ensure smooth re-approval. 

 

 

Improvement Plans: 

Dr. Mullgardt has spoken to, and has the support of, Dr. Gaylen and Dr. Monroe, about 
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Secondary Education majors wait too long (Fall term, Senior year) to take a methods 

course in their discipline, and 


